
DID YOU MAKE A REFUGEE  
CLAIM IN 2017-2018?
Study on the Settlement of Asylum Seekers 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED, PLEASE CONTACT: 
Janet Cleveland, research coordinator 
Email : janet.cleveland@mail.mcgill.ca 
Telephone: 514-273-3800 ext. 6584 

 
are 18 or older;
have made a refugee claim in Canada between January 2017 and 
December 2018;
and have been living in the province of Québec for at least 3 months. 

IF YOU 

You are invited to take part in a survey for a study on the Settlement of asylum 
seekers in Québec directed by Professor Jill Hanley of McGill University. 
 
The survey involves answering questions about your experiences concerning 
housing, employment, access to services and other areas of daily life. It is 
completely anonymous and confidential. 
 
The survey takes about 45 to 60 minutes to complete and we can meet you at 
the time of your convenience, in your home or another location of your choice. 
 
For your participation, you will receive a 20$ gift card and a list of organizations 
that provide information and support about settlement. 
   
The information collected during this study will serve as the basis for 
recommendations aimed at improving services for asylum seekers. 


